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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on SCOTUS Janus v. AFSCME Decision 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement today regarding the Supreme Court’s ruling in the Janus v. AFSCME case: 
 
“The rights of workers across the country are under attack. Labor unions give workers a voice 
for fair treatment in the workplace. Allowing workers to unite gives everyday Americans a 
louder voice to be heard. That is an important counterweight to the outsized influence of the 
powerful few. This decision harms workers everywhere – whether they belong to unions or not 
– in their ability to achieve the American dream of a living wage, retirement security, health 
care and the ability to care for loved ones.” 
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